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3rd March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and Staff  
 
PTFA Family Prize Bingo Night – Thurs 27th April 2023 
 
The PTFA are very pleased to host a family prize Bingo night on Thursday 27th April 2023 in 
Needham’s Hall.  Doors open at 6.45pm and Bingo starts at 7.00pm.  There will be a bar 
available for refreshments and we will be holding a raffle during the interval.  Cash and card 
payments accepted.  All profits raised from this evening go towards our fundraising efforts.   
 
We have 20 tables available, with 8 persons per table.  To make a booking, please complete 
and submit this Form: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/XKMvLCq7Tr  
 
£16 per table, which includes 8 Bingo cards (6 games per card).  Additional Bingo cards and 
dabbers will be available to purchase on the evening if you so wish.  Bookings to be 
submitted by 17th March 2023 please - after then we will be in contact to request booking 
payment.   
 
We are really looking forward to this evening – we do hope you are able to come along and 
support us.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Bev Saddington  
On behalf of the PTFA  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/XKMvLCq7Tr

